
From: John Harkin   
Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2022 4:12 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Cc: VanderBeek, Arlene <Arlene.VanderBeek@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: ZAC-21-003 
 
This design is creates a massive demand on the infrastructure in this community. It is proposing housing 
for a minimum of 160 residents which dramatically increases traffic flow in an area where there are 3 
schools. It is not in keeping with the design of the community especially near a conservation area. This 
plan must be rejected. 
John and Elizabeth Harkin 
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